
Good Evening Dr. Hu, 
  
On behalf of all of us at Bride Brook, I would like to send a heartfelt thank you and appreciation 
for the amazing and inspiring performance provided by your students.  They are truly talented 
young individuals who made an everlasting impression on the residents and staff.  We are truly 
grateful for the opportunity to host such a brilliant group of performers.  I hope that you 
enjoyed performing for us here at Bride Brook and we hope that you will perform for us again in 
the near future. 
  
Best Wishes, 
  
Ashley Fridinger, BS, CTRS, MS, Ed. 
Director of Recreation & Volunteer Services 
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